
 

 

 

 
 

 October 26, 2023  

 

Re: SBIR for MonteCaldera Technologies Inc.  

 

Dear Dr. Medina,  

 

I am an assistant professor in the department of chemistry and physics at the University of Tennessee at 

Chattanooga. I am an expert in glasses, rheology, and the simulation of complex colloidal systems. The 

MonteCaldera technology has the capacity to solve problems in different areas of science. Furthermore, it has 

deep implications for industrial technologies centered around advanced materials. I fully support the efforts of 

Dr. Medina to obtain this funding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Luis E. Sanchez Diaz, Ph.D. 

Assistant Professor of Physics 

423-425-4513 

luis-sanchezdiaz@utc.edu 

 

 

 

 


